
Kindergarten with Mr. Howe  
 
 

 

October 21, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our trip to Fog Willow farm was a great success.  If you haven’t had a chance to 
pay, I need to make the final payment this week.   The cost was $11 per student, 
$8 for siblings, and $6 for parents. 
 
There will be no school on Monday, November 11th, in recognition of Veteran’s 
Day. 
 
There will be no school during the Thanksgiving break from November 25th 
through November 29th. 
 
Halloween costumes are not allowed at school, as they are a distraction from 
the academics.    There will be an opportunity to wear costumes on Halloween 
after school from 3pm to 4pm at our Trunk or Treat! 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions. My cell number is 
(916) 799-4497.  You can leave a message or send me a text message.  My email 
address is steve@howekinder.com.    
 
 
Sincerely, 

Steven Howe 
Mary Tsukamoto Elementary School 



Kindergarten High Frequency Words 
 

 

 

I can we the like a see 

go to have is play are for 

you this do and what little said 

here was she he has look with 

my me where at in it of 

on they down one big small come 

that be am no his had as 


